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 Thursday 25th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: KILMORIE SPORTS DAY, CATFORD CYPHERS CRICKET CLUB  
WEDNESDAY 14TH JUNE 2023  

 
This year, Sports Day will be on Wednesday 14th June at Catford Cyphers Cricket Club, Rubens Street, 
Forest Hill, SE6 4DH. It will be for all children from Reception to Year 6.  
 
Children will arrive at school as normal and year groups will be leaving from 9.10am. Leaving times for 
each year group will be slightly staggered and are in the table below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be walking to the venue in year groups and we will spend the day there, which will include having 
lunch there. We are excited to invite all children together and to celebrate Sports Day at Kilmorie, as a 
whole school. 
 
We will need parent helpers for this trip. If you are able to travel with your child’s class let us know using 
the link below on or before 05/06/23. There will be an option to travel to the venue and also return with the 
class. All volunteers will be informed in advance of the trip.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip, which will be eaten at the venue. You can order one using 
the link below on or before 05/06/23. Please note that you will need to complete the form for each child.  
 
On the day, your child will need to be in school at the normal time, they can come to school in their PE kit 
or bring it with them. Trainers must be worn. Please note that children will be asked to remove any jewellery 
they are wearing. Therefore, we politely request that you remove it and leave it at home. Please also make 
sure all long hair is tied back – for boys and girls.  
 
We are hoping for a sunny day of course! If it is hot and sunny, sun hats should be worn, shoulders safely 
covered, and your child/children should come to school having applied suncream at home. The children 
can bring suncream to apply again later by themselves at the field. If the weather forecast is for rain, the 
decision to cancel Sports Day will be made. We will of course endeavour to let you know as soon as we 
are able.  
 
Your child should bring a packed lunch to school, which they will eat at the venue. Please also provide a 
labelled bottle, which can be taken to the field. To reduce the amount of plastic waste, we will not be 
supplying water bottles. However, there will be facilities to refill water bottles at the venue.  
 
At the end of the day, parents and carers will be able to take their children home straight from Sports Day. 
Please ensure you inform your child’s class teacher before leaving so we know where all children are. 
 

Departure times from school (approximately) 

9.10: Reception and Year 1 

9.20: Year 2 and Year 3 

9.25: Year 4 and Year 5 

9:30: Year 6 



PLEASE NOTE THERE IS VERY LIMITED PARKING AT THE VENUE. CATFORD CYPHERS HAVE 
REQUESTED THAT, IF POSSIBLE, WE WALK THERE TO AVOID TOO MANY CARS ON THE NEARBY 
ROADS.  
 
Please respect this request and make sure you have made alternative travel arrangements prior to the day.  
 
If you have any further questions please email info@kilmorie.lewisham.scu.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Conor Gormley 
PE leader  
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